Richard E McDermott
Chair of Security
Taste of Buffalo

Richard McDermott was employed by the Niagara Frontier Transportation Authority for 37
years. He recently retired as their Operations Manager at the Frontier Facility this past April.
Richard joined the Taste of Buffalo Committee in 1992 and currently serves as the Chair of the
Security Committee. In 2018, he will become the Committee Chair of the Taste event.



